
From: Sally Cauthen <SallyCauthen@scsenate.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/14/2014 3:59:43 PM
Subject: H.3919

Christian,
Are you at liberty to say if the Governor plans to sign H.3919 on exit exams?  If so, it will help me know which way to 
go on an amendment for another bill.  Thank you.   
 
 
Sally E. Cauthen
K-12 Research Director, Senate Education Committee
Gressette Building, Room 412
P.O. Box 142, Columbia, SC  29202
803-212-6252
sallycauthen@scsenate.gov
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